
 

 
 

 

4th July 2022 

 

  

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

London: Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre and West End Trip  

  

As you know, your child is attending a trip to London, with a tour of the Globe Theatre and a 

West End show on the 11th of July to the 12th of July 2022. This letter consolidates the final bits 

of information you will need to know for the trip. We will now be travelling by train to make the 

journey shorter. 

 

Journey to London  

 

• Please can all students be at college for 7.00am, Tuesday 11th July, on the bus park 

• We will be travelling by coach, to Doncaster train station, for the 7.57am train to London 

Kings Cross  

• Luggage must be a rucksack or hold all style – NO suitcases 

• Students will travel in non-uniform and wear these clothes during the day, whilst in 

London, on the 11th of July 

• Students will need to bring a packed lunch or money to purchase food for the journey to 

London 

• Students will be allowed their mobile phones for the journey, but it will be the 

responsibility of students to look after these whilst in London 

 

Whilst in London  

 

• If students wish to purchase more food before the evening meal/souvenirs, they will 

need money to do this 

• Students will need a change of clothes for the theatre show and meal 

• The evening meal is included in the price 

• The West End show is the award winning ‘Back to the Future: The Musical’  

• Students will be in same-sex rooms of 3  

• Breakfast on the 12th of July is included in the price  

• Students will need a change of clothes to explore London on the 12th of July, which they 

will keep on travelling home in 

(All Clothing must be suitable for all weather conditions and appropriate - no high heels, 

no offensive slogans)  

• Students will need money (Sandwich or McDonald’s) to purchase lunch on the Tuesday 

the 12th of July, whilst exploring London  

• As previously mentioned, all valuables will be the responsibility of the student whilst in 

London; it is advisable to limit large amounts of money and valuables and carry these in 

a bag that can be worn across the body or backpack style 
 
  



 

 
 

 
 
 

Travelling back from London  

 

• We will depart from London Kings Cross at 18.30pm, arriving at Doncaster station at 

20.11pm, an expect to be back in the college bus park for 20.45 on Tuesday 12th July  

• If student wish to purchase a drink / food etc. on the journey, they will need a small 

amount of money to do this 

 

Any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact the college and ask to speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely                              

 

M Morgan 
 

 

Miss M Morgan                              

English Teacher 

 

 


